
 
 

  

SHERBURNE-EARLVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING – August 22, 2016 

 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:   Thomas Morris, Annette Bagnall-Graham  
  
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: Julie Bigger, Michael Ulrich, Susan Osborne, Michael 
     Khoury, Thomas Caton  
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. in the Elementary Library Classroom by 
Thomas Morris, President, with the following in attendance: Eric Schnabl, Superintendent; 
Todd Griffin, Assistant Superintendent; S-E staff members. 
 
Thomas Morris led the Pledge to the Flag. 
 
There were not enough Board of Education Members for a quorum, therefore business 
could not be handled.  A Special Board of Education Meeting has been scheduled for 
August 29, 2016. 
 
Thomas Morris adjourned the meeting at 6:38 p.m. 


